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BULLETIN

To: All Concerned Parties

From: Industrialized Buildings Commission

Date: August 5, 1997

Subject: Certification of Prefabricated Steel Components

The Commission, at the recommendation of the Rules Development Committee, formed a subcommittee
to study and propose requirements for inspecting and certifying prefabricated components (building
elements).  In the interim, manufacturers are required to establish procedures to ensure that
prefabricated steel components (such as purchased chassis) are manufactured in accordance with
approved designs.  Accordingly, manufacturers must submit the necessary documents to their evaluation
agencies for review and approval and must inspect the components prior to incorporating them into
industrialized/modular buildings.


